
Mrs. Ryals

Welcome to 3rd 
Grade!

I am pleased to welcome you to the 
2025-2026 school year! I am looking 

forward to having your child as a part 
of this classroom family. Third grade is 
such an exciting year with so many 

wonderful learning activities to 
celebrate. It is a big year 

academically but a fun year to see so 
much growth!

This will be my 12th year teaching and 
10th year teaching 3rd grade! Third is 
my favorite grade and I am ready to 
get your student excited about this 

year too.

About 
Me

Hello! I am Mary Frances Ryals. I 
currently live in Augusta with my 
husband, our two children, and 
our furry dog child, Beaux. Our 
oldest son, JP, is 3 ½ years old, 

and our youngest son, Shields, is 
1½  years old. They keep us busy!

 
I received my Bachelors of 
Science in Early Childhood 

Education from Georgia College 
& State University and received 
my Masters in Early Childhood 

Education from Georgia 
Southern University. Additional 
endorsements I have are my 

Reading endorsement and my 
Gifted endorsement.  

Contact Me
I welcome and value parent involvement throughout the year. I 

would love to hear from you, and you are welcome to contact me 
with any questions, comments, or concerns you may have.

ryalsma@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us

Join our class dojo!

My Favorites
Food:
Drink:
Candy:
Subject:

Tacos & shrimp

Coffee
Reese’s & Take 5’s

math

Fast Food: Chick Fil A

Store: Target & Amazon


